
PUBLIC HEARING - OCT. 24, 1983
PROPOSED USE REVENUE SHARING FUNDS

The Public Hearing to receive comments for proposed use of Revenue Sharing
Funds ..was called to order by President Shealer at 7 P.M. Those in attendance.
inclu~ed: Council members - Ditzler, Heflin, Miller, Cluck, ~mero, Daniels,
Witt; Chief Potter, Mr. Sterner, Mr. Lawver, Raymond Thompson and Robert Ken-
worthy from Rec Board; Steven N~ibler and Dr. Heiges from Office for Aging.
Jennifer Wright from the Gettysburg Times.

Mr. Sterner outlined the Borough's proposed use of 1984 Funds and the in-
doctrination of same into the 1984 General Budget.

Comments were received from Mr. Kenworthy and Mr. Thompson on behalf of
the Recre~tion Board; Mr. Neibler and Dr. Heiges from Office for Aging: Letters
that were received from SPCA and Office for Aging were read.

Hearing adjourned at 7:15 PM.
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